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Water Company 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10, 
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429 

March 29, 2019 

Re: DW 15-199 Abenaki Water Company's ("Abenaki" or "Company") requested One-time Sewer 
Surcharge Recoupment 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

In accordance with PUC Order No. 26,223 dated February 28, 2019 "Abenaki-Lakeland Sewer 
May implement a surcharge to recoup revenues necessary to pay the invoiced municipal sewer charges 
incurred between December 1, 2018 and the date of this order; and it is FURTHER ORDERED, that 
Abenaki shall file within 30 days of the date of this order, documentation of the uncollected revenues, that 
went into effect December I, 2018, and file the proposed surcharge for recovering the uncollected 
revenues from customers. 

The Company is requesting a one-time surcharge specific to each customer based on their actual 
usage for December 2018 and January 2019 as well as the difference between base fee charged and 
approved base charge. The one-time surcharge for each customer proposed is less than the original rate 
case expense surcharge approved for each customer in the original case. 

In support of the Company's proposed surcharge, the Company is providing a summary outlining 
the surcharge applicable to each customer in Attachment A. The Attachment outlines the actual usage by 
each customer, identifies what was billed and what should be billed as well as the base charge that was 
billed and what should have been billed. 

If you, the PUC and OCA staffs and I or other parties have questions and comments, please 
contact me at 603-293-8580 or pdoucette@newenglandservicecompany.com. 

Cc: Service List 

Sincerely, 

\)~~ 
Pauline Doucette 
President 

www.abenakiwatercompany.com 
Specializing in water system operations and maintenance 
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